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DWS completes upgrading of internal road project at Westoe Dam, 

Mpumalanga.  

 
26 June 2018 

 

The Department of Water and Sanitation has recently completed the upgrading of internal road 

project at Westoe Dam, Mpumalanga province. 

  

The department has been busy with the paving of the internal access road project to the dam since 

July 2015.  

 “The objective of the project is to provide easy access road to the dam and to houses that are near 

the dam”, said Mr Gabriel Tsoai, the Area Manager of Usutu River. 

“The project is intended to benefiting DWS employees staying near the dam and also provide easy 

access to anyone using the road, said Tsoai.  

 

Tsoai added that the project was a success as there were no major challenges during its upgrading. 

 

According to the Department of Water and Sanitation’s weekly dam levels report of 18 June 2018, it 

indicates that last year by this time the dam was 89.6% full. Last week it was at 68.2%. 

The department would like to indicate that there are numerous infrastructure projects that are 

currently taking place in various dams and these projects are set to assist in speeding up service 

delivery and also improve working conditions for DWS employees. 
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